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2008 ANNUAL REPORT



Annual Meeting — April 22, 2009

March 10, 2009

Dear Shareholders:

You are invited to attend our 2009 Annual Meeting on Wednesday, April 22, 2009, at 10:00 a.m. at the
Wilmington Trust Plaza, Mezzanine Level, 301 West Eleventh Street, Wilmington, Delaware.

The enclosed Notice of Annual Meeting and Proxy Statement provide information about the governance of our
Company and describe the various matters to be acted upon during the meeting. In addition, there will be a
report on the state of our Company’s business and an opportunity for you to express your views on subjects
related to our operations.

The Annual Meeting gives us an opportunity to review the actions our Company is taking to achieve our
mission of maximizing shareholder value. We appreciate your ownership of Wilmington Trust, and I hope you
will be able to join us on April 22 for our Annual Meeting.

Sincerely,

Ted T. Cecala,
Chairman of the Board and Chief Executive Officer




